

ST. VITAL CURLING CLUB ST. ANNES ROAD & REGAL AVENUE (256-3623) www.stvitalcurling.ca January 2015 NEWSLETTER PRESIDENT – Mat Jaques

ST. VITAL CURLING CLUB MISSION STATEMENT

The St. Vital Curling Club is a family orientated facility proudly dedicated to promoting affordable recreational and competitive curling in a friendly traditional environment.

Can you guess who this board member is?



Call For Volunteers!

The St Vital Curling Club currently needs volunteers to serve with the St Vital Executive.

Should you have an interest in helping in the management of the St. Vital Curling Club please express your interest to Duane Budnick (Past President). Duane can provide more information on the various openings and duties required.

Email: thepirate@shaw.ca or pastpresident@stvitalcurling.ca

SVCC Junior Program

Team Shannon Birchard (Jenna Boisvert, Taylor Maida, Katrina Thiessen) reached the finals of the Manitoba Canola Growers Junior Provincial Women's Championship at the Assiniboine Memorial. Team Lisa Reid (Blaine Hyde, Brittany Hancox, Rhea Teranishi) lost in the semi finals. Team Randine Baker (Emily Germann, Paige Beaudry, Rebecca Tomchak, Hannah Beaudry) from the St. Vital Junior Super League finished with a 3-4 record. On the Junior Men's side, Team Nathan Swanson (Kyle Thiessen, Jason Slipec, Corey Slipec, Jean-Marc Courcelles) also from theSt. Vital Junior Super League, ended the round robin with a 2-5 record.

The Jaedon Neuert team defeated the team skipped by Serena Gray-Withers to win the U13 Youth Winter Bonspiel. Both teams are from the Performance Brush Junior League, Sunday 3 PM

The St. Vital Curling Club won the inaugural Cec Watt Junior Challenge hosted by the Elmwood Curling Club. St. Vital will host the next challenge in the near future.

Only a few Performance Brushes left to sell. Still have some "St. Vital CC" carbonfibre brushes in stock as well.

Replacement pads on sale: Regular pads \$15, EQ and TX pads \$20, all when you trade in your old pad

What's happening at St Vital CC?:

Christmas Cash Raffle

Cash raffle winners are posted around the club and on the website. Congratulations to all the winners

Manitoba Open

The Manitoba Open Bonspiel takes place Jan 15-19 and the half spiel starts on Jan 16. Come out to the club to check out the kitchen and lounge specials and There will be live music on Friday night. Check out the website and look for posters at the club.

SVCC Calcutta will take place on Wednesday January 14,2015 at 7:00pm. Come on out and have some fun.





Upcoming Events

Manitoba Open Calcutta – January 14, 2015 Manitoba Open Bonspiel – January 15 to 19, 2015

Check the website for more details.

2014 - 2015 Executive

President Mat Jaques – 255-1027

Past President Duane Budnick – 231-2016

1st Vice Pres Greg Keddie – 986-4550

2nd Vice Pres Al Wingate – 654-0624

Treasurer Warren Johnson – 257-4476

Secretary Annette Giguere – 231-1221

Directors

Kitchen and Lounge

Dan Demoline - 661-9099

House

Nick Hildebrand - 806-2926

Ice Rental

Angela Trombo – 261-4631

Membership

Neil Denyer 255-0019

Advertising

Neil Denyer - 255-0019

Juniors

Guy Beaudry - 237-9166

Fund Raising

Pam Kok - 254-5104

Roster

Jeff Keeler - 284-8504

Ice and draw

Jeff Keeler – 284-8504

Webmaster

Ken Stevens - 470-5640

Please call any of the Executive or Directors with any concerns or questions you have.

If you would like something published in the SVCC Newsletter please email your request to Neil Denyer at denyerneil585@gmail.com.

St.Vital Curling Club Box 66, St.Vital P.O. St.Annes and Regal Phone (204) 256-3623

E-Mail: <u>secretary@stvitalcurling.ca</u>
Web site - <u>www.stvitalcurling.ca</u>